
 

 
ATTENTION TBRHSC STAFF: 

 

 
 

 

 
Tuesday December 5, 2023 

1400H 

Site: Hospital (980 Oliver Rd) 

Stores Department 
 

 
Upon overhead drill announcement: 
 

All staff  

 Remain off all elevators for 5 minutes following initial announcement. 

 Do not travel to or through the area where the Code Brown is located. 

 Communicate with patients and visitors that this is a drill. 
 
Code Brown Response Team 

 Predesignated responders will report to the incident site. 
 

Note: The purpose of this drill is to practice the actions to be taken when a 
potentially unknown and/or unmanageable substance is found within the 

Hospital. This drill will be discontinued via overhead announcement if a live 
emergency code occurs. 

 
Any questions or concerns can be directed to Mēsha Richard 

Lead, Emergency Preparedness (ext. 6552 or mesha.richard@tbh.net) 
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